
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Northern Alberta Internet Child Exploitation (ICE)Presentation 

by Cst. Scott Sterling 

Expand your knowledge on internet safety and how we can help 
keep our kids safe in the world of technology. 

Where: Lois E. Hole Elementary School Gymnasium 

When: November 28, 2024 6:30-8:30pm 

Who: All families are invited! If you have other families that you think would be 
interested in attending, but don’t attend LEH, please feel free to invite them as well. We 
only ask that no kids attend this presentation. No registration necessary.  
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